

Dear Candidate,

Thank you for considering Scholars' Education Trust as your future employer.

Collaboration is at the heart of the Scholars' Education Trust's way of working Our annual school improvement programme involves staff from across the trust in peer reviews, joint CPD, an annual conference for all staff (teaching and non-teaching), cross-trust working parties and many other opportunities to work together to raise standards and disseminate great ideas. Recent trust foci have been on new technologies, sustainability and staff-wellbeing and we see all this work as vital to strengthening our schools and providing recruitment and retention opportunities for our staff.

This is a great time to join SET. We are a growing trust with a proven record of school improvement and a strong moral purpose. We pride ourselves that we already demonstrate excellent practice in many areas but we are always open to new ideas and creative thinking. We are big enough to really add value to our schools, but not so big that individuals can get overlooked! If you would like more information or to visit us to find out more, then please don't hesitate to contact us. If you are ready for the next challenge in your career and think you would enjoy being part of the SET family, then we look forward to hearing from you!

**Claire Robins** 

CEO

Scholars' Education Trust

Claire Romio